
From: Carla Peterman  
Date: Thu, Apr 24, 2014 at 1:42 PM 
Subject: Re: Thank You 
To: Lucas Davis <ldavis@haas.berkeley.edu> 
 
 
Thank you Lucas for the lovely follow-up.  I'm glad it was informative. Its hard to know as a speaker what is old 
and boring vs. new and interesting so tried to at least relay the information in the way I rationalize it in my 
head.  
 
I'll check out the paper! Always feel free  to email or call if you have a question about what's going on.  
 
As always wonderful to see you. Keep up the good work.  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Apr 23, 2014, at 1:55 PM, Lucas Davis <ldavis@haas.berkeley.edu> wrote: 

Carla, 
  
Sorry I didn’t get a chance to say goodbye, but I wanted to thank you for the talk today.  I 
learned a great deal, and it was extremely interesting to get a better sense of the policy questions 
you are working on.  You do an exceptional job speaking to so many different constituencies and 
I appreciate all of your efforts. 
  
Also, you mentioned the SONGS closure.  A recent EI grad, Catie Hausman, and I have a new 
paper on this.  In case you are interested, here is the blog post we wrote about 
it.  http://energyathaas.wordpress.com/2014/03/31/too-big-to-fail/ 
  
Always good to see you, 
  
Lucas 
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